
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Sophie  

For showing a positive attitude all 

of the time and always working very 

hard. 

 

Year  2—Verdi 

For helping and supporting other 

children in the class. 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Honey  

For fantastic singing during our  

Nativity rehearsals. 

Week ending 24th November 2017 

From Mrs Barber 
We had a good turn out today for our Open Morning for  

September 2018. The children enjoyed sharing their learning 

with them.  If you know of any parents who may wish to look 

around before the 15th January please ask them to call the 

office to  arrange a visit. 

Appeal  

Year 3 4 need donations 

of teddies and soft toys 

and nail polish for 

their Fayre stalls. 

Christingle Service 

Sunday 3rd December 2017 

At 11.00 am 

All welcome to come and 

make a christingle 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Ronnie 

Who celebrated his  

birthday this week. 
Operation  

Christmas Child  
12 Shoeboxes were  

collected from school this 

week.  All children who 

made one in and out of 

school received a  

certificate. 

Christmas Fayre 

Friday 1st December 2017 

5.00—7.00 pm 
 

Visit Santa in his grotto 

Photos with Santa 

Carol singing 

Crafts & games 

Biscuit decorating 

Face painting, tattoos & nail painting 

Raffle prize draw 

Teddy bear raffle 

Bottle and kids tombolas 

Grace Kelly Ladybird Trust 

 

And much more 

Letters 

Christmas Fayre Flyer—Whole School 

2/3 Tier Meeting—Whole School 

St Nicholas Newsletter—Whole School 

Christingle Letter—Whole School 

Mrs Mayo—Year 3 / 4  

David’s Nursery 
Thank you to David’s Nurseries, Martin Hussingtree for  

donating a beautiful Christmas Tree to school.  We will be 

decorating it next week. 

School Bear Raffle 

Children are invited to buy a 

50p raffle ticket from Esme 

or Linden to win a fantastic 

teddy bear in a rocking chair 

from Monday. 

Year R / 1 

Please can you return our 

spare clothes as we have run 

out. We are in need of little 

girls and boys pants. 

Dates 

Finalised Term Dates 

are on the website for 

2018. 


